
12/07/2020 

MS Ritchie margaret 
7a Pitt st ST 
Manly Vale NSW 2093 
mritchie8@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

please do not allow any more clearing of bushland and building in the catchment area of Manly 
Dam.
This remnant of bushland is precious in many ways and must be preserved, for the native fish 
and other animals, the wonderful plants, the water quality and for the benefit our children's 
children. We cannot afford to lose any more. 

Sent: 12/07/2020 8:32:25 AM
Subject: Online Submission


